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Bulletin No. 89-12

TO: All Insurance Companies Writing Workers' Compensation in the State
of Missouri and all Workers' Compensation Self-Insureds

PLEASE REFER THIS TO ALL AGENTS UNDERWRITERS AND
PREMIUM AUDITORS WHO ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR PRODUCING
WORKERS' COMPENSATION BUSINESS FOR YOUR COMPANY

FROM: Lewis E. Melahn, Director of Insurance%/f{

RE: Second Injury Fund

DATE: September 19, 1989 )

The purpose of this bulletin is to ify stat t n-ﬂ i ulletin No.
9-09, issueRESCINIIED AND TNOBERRTIVE

In Bulletin No. 89-09, insurers were instructed to "return the 2.8% of final
premiums charged between January 1, 1989 through June 30, 1989 to those
policyholders since they have appropriately been charged the 3% surcharge
since January 1, 1989, pursuant to House Bill 1244 " (emphasis added). Since
those workers' compensation rates which were in effect prior to July 1, 1989
will be charged throughout the term of any policy which became effective

between January 1, 1989 through June 30, 1989, then the return of 2.8%
should apply to the final premium for the entire term of the policy.

If you have any questions regarding this bulletin, please direct them to Mark
Rehagen, Supervisor of the Property and Casualty Section, or Barbara
Duncan, Compliance Technician, at 314/751-3365.
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